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● We were able to host a Virtual Family Connection Night during National 

Family Reading Night on 11/18/20 by creating a flipgrid representing all our 
teachers’ favorite book recommendations.​ ​https://flipgrid.com/cc8edc6b  
 

● Lincoln school held picture retakes on 12/1/20 for absent students, 
returning remote students and those who were not happy with the previous 
session.  
 

● Lincoln students were still able to make cards and ornament gifts for the 
nursing homes. This year they were delivered to the front door ensuring all 
Covid safety requirements as a precautionary measure. 

     
 

● It was discussed that the Festival of Arts will be held virtually this year. The 
options for making this happen are still being discussed. 

 
 

3rd Grade 72 3rd Grade 78 

4th Grade 104 4th Grade 74 

5th Grade 78 5th Grade 103 

Total 254 Total 255 

https://flipgrid.com/cc8edc6b
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● A late ESP appreciation table was presented on 12/9/2020 to honor our 
support staff.  We had a grab and go coffee and muffin/donut table set up 
in the main hallway and gift bags were given as tokens of appreciation. 
 

 
 
 

 
● The Life, Health and Safety crew from the ROE came on December 14th to 

inspect and provide feedback for Lincoln School. 
 

● December 18, 2020  is the End of the 2nd Quarter.  Every effort to conduct 
safe holiday enrichment activities have been planned to keep students 
engaged in learning.  Report Cards will go out in January after we return 
from break. 

 
● Winter Map testing was completed during the week of 12/7/20 providing 

feedback to help drive instruction as we head into the 3rd quarter.  
 

● Makerspace update: 
○ A virtual meeting was held to confirm items for purchase. 
○ Items discussed for purchase were requisitioned and ordered. 
○ Discussion for improving the physical space has been discussed. 
○ The next meeting will be held in January after materials begin to 

arrive. 
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● Students were challenged to digitally create pictures around circles and 
write a paragraph. 

 
  

● Mrs. King’s class completed a STEM project creating balloons/floats and 
paraded in front of the office.  They then completed a Macy’s Day Parade 
video with GreenScreen as a background. 

 
 
 
 

 
 


